
 

       

    
  

19th June 2025 
 
Our ref. TWE.JCP.Res2025 
 
Dear Families  
 
GCSE Results – Thursday 21st August 2025  
 
GCSE results will be available for students to collect from 9.30am on Thursday 21st August. Students 
will need to be off site by 11:00am. Results will also be available online from 10.00am on the same 
day, via the Go4School website. 
  
I would also like to remind you that if a student cannot collect their results in person and wishes to 
authorise a family member to do so on their behalf, we must receive written notification by Monday, 
14th July. This must clearly state the name of the person who has been given permission to collect 
the results.  If you have any questions, please contact Mr West by email. 
 
On arrival, and prior to collecting their results, students will need to complete a destination form 
which is required by the school for Post-16 tracking. 
   
There will also be a form in the envelope which should be completed once students have seen their 
results. This form is supplied by the exam boards and allows us to request scripts. We can then use 
these as exemplar material, anonymised, to support our teaching in future years. These scripts 
become an invaluable tool that future students can benefit from.  
 
If a student feels that there has been a mistake made in the marking of any of their papers, then 
they can request a copy of the marked script. At that point, I would strongly urge the student to 
share this with their teacher and discuss the merits of seeking a remark or a clerical check whilst still 
on site. There are fees involved with these processes. More information on both remarking and 
clerical checks can be found on the school website.  
 
If students have any queries following their results, then they should direct these to Mr West in the 
first instance: t.west@stowhigh.com  
 
We look forward to seeing students in school on Thursday 21st August and celebrating their results 
with them.  
 
If your child would like to donate any items of school uniform, we would be very grateful.  All 
donated items will support our pre-loved school uniform shop. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Mr T West 
Assistant Headteacher 

mailto:t.west@stowhigh.com

